Request 6683 - King William IV, 43 Chishill Road, Heydon Cambridgeshire SG8 8PN
[bookmark: _GoBack]I understand that the King William IV in Heydon was rated in November by the Food Standards Agency as 0 - Urgent Improvement Necessary.
As this pub/restaurant is local to me and I eat there, approx once a month in 2019, I would be interested to see the full report, or at least to know if a reinspection visit is planned.
Response
Please find the inspection report attached (available on request)
